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SINGAPORE, Aug 3, 2012 - Boeing [NYSE: BA] confirms that SilkAir announced a commitment today to
order 31 737 MAX 8s and 23 Next-Generation 737-800s. When finalized, the agreement will be worth $4.9 billion
at list prices.

Boeing congratulates SilkAir for selecting the 737 and looks forward to finalizing this order at which time
the airplanes will be posted to the Boeing Orders & Deliveries website as a firm order.
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